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 FB- St. Peter’s Anglican Church 
‘You are Peter, and on this rock I will build my Church.’ Matthew 16-18 

Come to Worship – Leave to Serve 
 

July 19,  2020 
 

Seventh Sunday after Pentecost 

 
 

No 10:30 am Service this morning 
Please take note: there will NOT be a 10:30 am service this morning, 
however Rev. Bill will be livestreaming St. Peter’s Flower Service  via 
facebook at 2:30 pm this afternoon.   

AnnouncementsAn 
An 

Message from our Treasurer 
On behalf of Rev. Strong, Wardens, Vestry and St. Peter’s family, we thank all 
those who are continuing to support the financial aspect of our Church. We send 
a special shout out to those who contributed to the June 2020 Appeal. St. 
Peter’s is a very supportive and caring congregation. St. Peter’s will continue 
to be an important part of our community when COVID-19 is but a bad memory. 
Ray. 
 

Food Bank Needs our Help 
 
The CBS/Paradise Community Food Bank requires our help. Please 
consider making a donation to the bank this coming week, either directly 
to their facility in Manuels or to St. Peter’s food bank box located inside 
the main door of the Parish Hall. Monetary donations always welcomed 
and appreciated.  Thank you. Betty & Jim Howell.  

mailto:admin@stpeterscbs.ca
http://www.stpeterscbs.ca/


Darcy is here to help!! 
 

SENIORS: Having problems accessing facebook, email or any other 
aspect of the computer/ipad/smartphone etc.? We have a solution for 
you…and more. Darcy Scott is now available to visit your home and assist 
with the above along with the following: 
 
 Run errands: Pick up of groceries and prescriptions etc. 
 Light chores: Assistance around the house or garden. 
 Visitation: Darcy can stop by for a visit or chat or even help 

brighten your day with his musical talents.  
 
Don’t hesitate, contact Darcy today: 709-727-2378, e-mail: 
darcyscottmusic@gmail.com or the Church office. 
Please note that this service is offered free of charge. We thank the Government 
of Newfoundland and Labrador for their financial support of this endeavour.  

 
Wednesday Night Online Service Suspended for Summer 

The Wednesday night interactive service seen at 7:00 pm Wednesday evenings 
with Rev. Bill officiating will now be suspended until the fall.  
 

Virtual Flower Service 
July 19th @ 2:30pm 

 
St. Peter’s will be hosting a facebook live flower service on Sunday, July 19th 
at 2:30pm. It is hoped that the service can be live streamed from the cemetery 
itself. Everyone is encouraged to place their flowers on the grave for this special 
occasion..  

 

Today’s bulletin is given to the glory of God and in loving memory 
of: 

       Rita Mary Drake (remembering my Grandma’s birthday on July 13th), 
From Gerald & Annette Oldford  & family.  
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